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Dear Parent/Carer,                       Tuesday 15th May 2018 
 

Year 6 Lacrosse Club  
Tuesday Mornings – 12th, 19th, 26th June,  3rd, 10th, 17th July -  8.00am – 8.55am 
 
In June and July we are going to hold a Lacrosse Club on Tuesday Mornings for children in Year 6.  
 
Children will need to have a sports kit and a drink for these sessions as we will use the school field in all but 
the most extreme of weathers. Football boots would be an advantage but not a necessity. The sessions will 
be led by Mike Orme, a highly qualified and experienced Lacrosse coach and ex-England player. 
 
Places are limited to 24 children. If more than 24 children have applied to the club by Tuesday 5th 
June at 12pm, names will be drawn from a hat. After this date, if places are left, they will be allocated 
on a first come first served basis. 
 
There will be no charge for this club. 
 
The first club will be on Tuesday 12th June and the last club will take place on Tuesday 17th July.  Children 
will go straight to class at 8.55am. 
 
Yours in sport,  
 
Andy Phillips 
 
…………………………………………..………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
 
Please return to Mr Phillips by Tuesday 5th June 2018:        
    

Year 6 Lacrosse Club – Tuesday Mornings 8.00 - 8.55am – 12th June to 17th July 
  
I would like my child to take part in the above sessions: 
 
Child’s Name……………………………………………………… ………………………    Class:  AP    LM    
 
Parent/Carer’s Signature: ……………………………………………………………… 
 
Contact Number: ……………………………………………………………………… 
 
Please ensure Mr Phillips is aware of any special needs your child may have. 

 


